
4085 West 10th Avenue 

Vancouver, BC, V6N 3B9 

 

Nov 28, 2021 

 

Ryan Egen 

Manager 

Konrad Group 

Vancouver, BC V6B 2S2 

 

Dear Mr. Egen, 

 

Please consider my application for entry level software developer position at Konrad Group, as 

advertised on your website on Nov 22. I am graduating next May with a Bachelor of Computer Science 

degree from University of British Columbia.  

As shown on my resume, I have worked in two different software development positions for one year. 

During my first Co-op at Insurance Corporation of British Columbia, our team worked closely with the 

legal team to develop a new search tool for them. With many face-to-face meetings and email 

communication, this experience greatly improved my technical communication skills, which is crucial as 

developers at Konrad also need to engage directly with customers from time to time. At Philips, I 

worked in a small team using Agile Development. Apart from delivering result on time, I studied the 

codebase of different modules of our systems, even if I was never assigned tasks that involve those 

modules. I believe the eagerness to learn proves that I have the potential to grow as a software 

developer. 

In addition to work experience, I have been performing well at school. I was on Dean’s Honor List from 

2019 to 2020, and maintained a high GPA of 94. My strong learning ability will be an asset, as at Konrad, 

different customer may require different tech stack, and there will be a lot of learning required. 

In the past two years, I have worked hard on becoming a better software developer. My experience and 

education both prepared me to collaborate with others, to face challenges, and to learn new things.  

If my background aligns with your expectation, please feel free to call me at (236)988-1809 on weekdays 

or email y.wang.5@alumni.ubc.ca.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Yifan Wang 

mailto:y.wang.5@alumni.ubc.ca

